Advertisement for Bids

Notice is hereby given by the Town of Oakdale, Monroe County, WI that it is receiving sealed bids for construction of a 28X40 building. The project shall be completed as soon as practical but no later than August 31st, 2017. Bids are due by 7:00PM on Monday May 8th, 2017 and will be opened at that time. Building plans can be obtained at the town hall, 228 Ball Park Drive, Oakdale, WI by calling 608-372-6475. The plans are also on our website, www.townofoakdale.com. Call 608-343-1551 with questions. The town reserves the right to reject any and all bids and accept the bid deemed most favorable to the town.  
